
 

 

12 January 2024 

To: Stephen Brown, Chief Operating Officer, Slough Borough Council [by email]  

 

 

Dear Stephen,  

Commissioners’ Decision on appointment of Monitoring Officer. 

On 10 January 2024, the Commissioners decided to appoint Sukdave Ghuman as Monitoring 

Officer for Slough Borough Council from 7 May 2024. 

This appointment is made in accordance with Annex B, paragraph 4 of the Direction dated 1 

December 2022. The appointment was made following a recommendation from the 

Council’s appointments sub-committee on 10 January 2024. Sukdave Ghuman will be 

appointed on a permanent contract on a salary of £125,000.  

This appointment will be formally reported to the next full meeting of the Council where the 

Council will be invited to note the Commissioners’ decision.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Gavin Jones 

Lead Commissioner 


